
NOTICE

Town of Shutesbury
 Tree Department
 
Five (5) posted white pine trees at the 
West Cemetery, 158 Leverett Road
will be removed because of 
age and physical condition. 
  This situation has been causing damage to grave stones by large falling limbs.

  There will be a tree hearing in 
the West Cemetery on 
Tuesday April 9, 2013 at 5:00 PM 
 
to discuss any objections to said tree removal.  
Any further questions should be directed 
to the Tree Warden at (413) 259-1508.  

Per order of the Tree Warden 
Thomas F. Houston


